
Your water supply has now been 
restored to its usual high standard. 

Thank you for your patience.   
Please share your feedback at  

www.tellaffinity.co.uk/newpipes

There is no  
need to boil  
your water 

anymore
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Improving our service to you
We have completed the work to the water  
main serving your property, although  
work continues in your area. 

Please can you spare a minute of your time  
to answer three questions in our brief  
questionnaire and help us improve our service  
to you and your community. Visit

www.tellaffinity.co.uk/newpipes 
we really value and appreciate  
your participation.

Help us to improve our service by visiting  
www.tellaffinity.co.uk/newpipes  
or call 0345 357 2407

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

Scan this QR code to 
give your feedback


